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Dear Parents,

Azbuka School children will be participating in the Into Film Festival on Monday
12th November. The Into film Festival is a free annual UK-wide celebration of film,
providing memorable cinema experiences for children and young people aged 5-
19.

We will be using public transport to get to the venue located at The Gate, Notting
Hill (Picturehouse) leaving school at 9:00 sharp in order to make it on time for
the screening. Please don’t be late! We would not be able to wait for your child.
Children must wear the school uniform and carry a bottle of water and a light snack
with them.

We are planning to be back to school to have our lunch at about 12:30 and
continue with our studies till 15:15.

Sincerely,
Azbuka School

| give permission for my child

to attend the Into Film Festival in Richmond Odeon Cinema on 12t November
2018.
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